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Board Report 
October 18, 2018 Special Meeting 
 
Firewood Supply Project RFP 
We received bids from two vendors in this cycle. One vendor is interested in supplying 
firewood only to Kasaan. The total price per cord is higher, but includes stacking which 
makes it modestly cheaper. The other vendor was interested in all sites. I recommend 
the awarding bids as laid out on the action sheet provided in your packet, 
including Southeast Savage Trucking and Tire proposal for Kasaan and the JK 
Forest Products proposal for the rest of the sites and crates. We will continue to 
make smaller sales for fundraising or individuals. 
 
Certified Staff Request for Leave of Absence 
I recommend approving the request for a leave of absence for the 2019-2020 
school year. Upon return, the employee would retain accrued leave and be eligible for 
a position in the district, though would not be guaranteed an administrative position. 
 
Restaurant Leases 
The City of Thorne Bay has reduced the rent for the land for this year and this 
arrangement reflects a corresponding reduction in our charge to the renters. We are 
charging only enough to cover potential expenses and some wear and tear on the 
facility. I recommend acceptance of both lease agreements. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lauren Burch 
Superintendent 

 


